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RE:  FREE CYBERSECURITY AWARENESS TRAINING  

ENROLLMENT DEADLINE EXTENDED 
 

 

 

Bulletin No. 2017-16 and Bulletin No. 2017-14 described our offer of cybersecurity awareness training for 
active members at ELANY’s expense. Those bulletins set an enrollment deadline of July 14, 2017. ELANY 
is pleased to extend the deadline to August 18, 2017.  
 
If you have not already done so, we encourage all active ELANY members to review the prior bulletins and 
to strongly consider enrolling all firm employees if a robust cybersecurity awareness training program is not 
already in place.  
 
Please direct any questions to Howard Greene at (646) 292-5591 or hgreene@elany.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All current ELANY bulletins and other current ELANY publications can be found on our website at 
http://www.elany.org. 
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